
Water Contract 1391 – Lower Fells Point Water Main 
Replacements     

 

March 28, 2024 
 

To Whom it May Concern, 

Below is the project construction status update. 

 

Project Description: 

DPW WC1391 Lower Fells Point Water Main Replacements project consists of 

approximately 1.5 miles of aged cast iron pipe replacement with new ductile iron 

pipe replacement, and replacement of various size valves, roadway boxes, fire 

hydrants, and renewal of water service connections. 

Work in Progress: 

➢ Saw-cutting of the roadway and installation of new 16” water main will continue on Fleet St 

between S. Caroline St and S. Central Ave 

➢ Installation of new 12” water main will be completed on the 600 block of S. Caroline St.  

➢ Service installations will be completed on the 600 block of S. Bethel St.  

➢ Service installations will proceed to the 1600 block of Aliceanna St between S. Bond St and S. 

Bethel St. 

➢ Installation of new 6” water main will begin on S. Dallas St between Aliceanna St and Dock St 

later in the month of April.  

 
During construction, the Contractor may require a lane or total road closure. The 

Contractor will submit an MOT plan for DOT review and approval. Detour signs will be 

installed once the MOT is approved prior to starting the work. 

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Notice 

If an ADA Accommodation is needed during the construction, please contact: 

Valorie LaCour, DOT ADA Compliance Division, ADA Coordinator 

443-202-5446 (Cell) 

Valorie.lacour@baltimorecity.gov 
 

We hope this provides insights for upcoming work as we strive to timely and safely complete this project. If you have any 

questions, please email at Christopher.Munroe@baltimorecity.gov. Additional information and resources are also available on 

our website https://publicworks.baltimorecity.gov/. 

Christopher P 

Munroe 

Project Manager 

DPW, Office of Engineering and Construction 

Christopher.Munroe@baltimorecity.gov 
Mobile:  802-598-1155
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